
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE: February 19, 2021 

 
TO: All Potential Bidders 

 
FROM: Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Solid State Load-Switch 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: February 26, 2021, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to answer questions from potential bidders and becomes a 
part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted. 

 
Question #1: Are we to put an individual price or calculated out to your estimated usage? 

 
Response: The price submitted should be an individual per-unit cost. No specific purchase 
quantities are guaranteed and the estimated quantities are provided only as a tool for bidders to 
use when calculating unit cost.  
 
Question #2: The pin out that you sent is somewhat generic and I was asked whether the load 
switches have 3 LED or 6 LED's.  Pricing is vastly different between the two and we just want to 
make sure we are quoting what the department needs. 
 
Response: Please provide pricing for the 6 LED’s lights. 

 
 


	ADDENDUM NO. 1
	Question #1: Are we to put an individual price or calculated out to your estimated usage?

